
 

Inquiry:  
 
---Reply from Customer on 03/28/2008--- 
 
We have uploaded the initial filing under TC864875.  Kindly let us know when we are authorized to release 
grant.  
  
Thank You, 
 
Tim Johnson 
 
 
Response:  
  
We have reviewed the exhibits and you are authorized to issue the grant of Certification. 
 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.  
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